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Dragon Boat Races 
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Last week’s awards  
 
Industrial action 
You may be aware that Department of Education 
employees are having a stop work meeting 
tomorrow morning, Tuesday 3rd December. Mr 
Scott will be attending the stop work meeting in 
the morning but Spring Terrace School will be open 
as normal with full supervision.  
 
Concert night 
Concert night will take place next Tuesday 10th 
December at school. All students are included in 
the performance and the night’s proceedings. 
Concert night will begin at 7pm. Students need to 
arrive by 6:45pm. 
We would like to ask each family to bring a plate 
for supper. 
All friends and family are welcome to come along. 
 
Excursion 
Our whole school end of year excursion will take 
place Monday 16th of December. We will be going 
to Katoomba to the Scenic Railway and Skyway. 
From there we will go to the 3D cinema at 
Katoomba to watch “Cloudy with a Chance of 
Meatballs 2”. 
Parents will have the choice of going into the 
Katoomba shopping centre rather than the movie if 
they wish. 

Parents, friends and family are welcome to come 
along while ever there are places left on the bus. 
The cost will be $25 per student and $35 per adult. 
There is school assistance available to any student 
needing help to pay this cost. 
 

Please return the attached note by Monday 9th 
December as we need numbers. 

 
Swimming Carnival 
This Thursday we will be holding a fun swimming 
carnival with Spring Hill at the Blayney pool. 
Students need to arrive at the pool at 9:45am. 
Ready for a 10am start. 
Entry cost will be $2.50 per student. Spectators are 
free. If parents or toddlers will be swimming the 
parent will need to pay the full entry price of $7. 
As well as regular races, there will be fun events for 
all students whether they can swim or not. 
Sausages sandwiches will be available for lunch at 
$2.50 each. Swimmers and spectators will need to 
bring any other food and drink with them. 
Please complete and return the attached note as 
soon as possible. 
If you are unable to organise transport for your 
children please let the school know as soon as 
possible so that we arrange this.  
Apologies for the short notice. 
Please send in the attached permission note by 
this Wednesday. 
 

 
 

 
****Report Folders and Scrap Books**** 
Please return all reports and scrapbooks 

tomorrow. 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 4 2013 

Kindergarten Orientation: Tues 3rd Dec 
Swimming Carnival: Thursday 5th Dec 
Working Bee: Friday 6th December 
Concert Night: Tuesday 10th Dec 
Excursion: Monday 16th Dec 
Last Day: Wednesday 18th Dec 
P&C/Staff dinner at Spring Hill Hotel: Thursday 19th Dec 

 
 
 

               Canteen Roster: 5TH December - Belinda 
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Farewell Mr Lynch 
Lester has decided he needs to concentrate more 
on his golf game and consequently has decided 
that he will be retiring as general assistant at the 
end of the Christmas Holidays. 
I would like to thank him for all the hard work he 
has put into keeping the grounds in such great 
condition since he has been here. 
Everybody who walks through our school gate 
comments on how wonderful our grounds are - 
something Mr Lynch can be proud of! 
 
 
General Assistants Position 2014 
Position Vacant: General Assistant 
Spring Terrace Public School 
1 Day per week. 
The successful applicant will need to have a 
working with children check before 
commencement. They will be responsible for: 
Organising of rooms, furniture, materials and 
equipment for school activities. 
Maintaining and caring for the school grounds 
including; mowing, marking field, trimming and 
light lopping of trees. 
Minor maintenance of buildings and equipment. 
Care of the vegetable garden including watering 
systems and preparing beds. 
Application be no more than 2 typed pages. 
Application due: Friday 13th December 
Enquiries and applications to: 
Peter Scott 
Principal, Spring Terrace Public School 
Peter.p.scott@det.nsw.edu.au 
Ph 6365 5259 
 
Garden working bee 
This Friday afternoon we would like a short 
working bee in the vegetable garden to get it ready 
for the summer holidays. 
If you have about an hour or 2 to spare on Friday 
afternoon between 2:30pm and 4:30pm we’d 
appreciate your help. 
Jobs include: 
Spreading mulch 
Installing a watering system 
Installing bird netting 
 

 
Seedlings & vegetables for sale 
This Friday afternoon we will be selling some of the 
great produce we have grown in our garden, we 
also have tomato seedlings for sale. 

 
   ------------------------------------------------------------  
 
 
 
 
ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 
 
 
It's back! The ORC Christmas JAZZ Cabaret. 
Hosted at the Orange Bowling Club on the 6th December at 7pm. 
Tickets are currently on sale at the ORC Admin, $25/adults and 

$10 for the younger ones. 
Seating will be in tables of 8, so grab some friends or make it 

your end of year work gathering and book now. 
 

Orange Region Farmer’s Markets  

Saturday 8th December 

At Northcourt 

Cnr Byng & Peisley Sts, Orange 

Orange Parkinson’s Support Group 

Invite you to experience a unique Exhibition of Antique & vintage 
Embroidery, Crochet, Laces, Linens, Tatting, Patchwork, Tapestry, 
Tablecloths and much more! Gifts to buy for Christmas, Morning & 
Afternoon available. Entry $5.00.  For more details see school info 
boardSaturday 7 December 13 10am-4pm Sunday 8 December 13 
10am-3pm. At the Kenna Hall, Hill Street Orange 
 
 

 
 
 
 Notes/Reminders 

 Scrap books & 

reports  

 Swimming notes 

 Excursion notes 

 Oliver costumes 
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